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                                            THIRD SUNDAY IN LENT 
                                               Prayer for Candidates for the sacraments 

                              SECOND COLLECTION for Priests’ retirement fund  
 

 ANGELUS BELL -  Welcome to Bishop Bosco who is here this Sunday, 
                                     30th March to bless the Angelus Bell at our 9 a.m. 
                                     Mass. Bishop Bosco has asked that we continue our 
                                     ‘usual’ Sunday ‘format’. He will be able to stay briefly 
                                     Mass to meet parishioners, will then be going to 
                                     Wardour for the 10.30 Mass, returning to Sacred 
Heart briefly at 11.45 a.m. before returning to Clifton.   
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION GROUP 30th March: meet after refreshments in the Lady 
Chapel for a short session. 

 

 
 
                                 
Happy  Mothering 
Sunday to all 
 

LENTEN Parish Penitential Service  SACRED HEART: 7pm on Tuesday 1st April. 
There will be two priests available and the service will begin with reflections 
and prayer. PLEASE JOIN and get ready for Easter. 
 

MISSIO: please bring your collection boxes in to Sacred Heart for our representative 
to count and send off. THANK YOU and Sue is looking forward to helping a NEW 

person take over 😊 
You may have heard of The Chosen, a Netflix-style retelling of the Life of Christ, which is the 
largest crowd-funded TV production in history.  
Trailer: https://youtu.be/5CVj41dtkIA?si=XYNTSCNvrl5o_Bpx 
Odeon page: https://www.odeon.co.uk/films/the-chosen-last-supper-part-1/HO00006875/ The 
first two episodes of Season 5 (depicting the Last Supper) are being released in cinemas, and we’ve 
bought 20 youth tickets to a screening in Salisbury, on the Thursday night before Holy Week—so 
hopefully a beautiful way to prepare for the Triduum and Easter. The first two episodes of Season 5 
(depicting the Last Supper) are being released in cinemas, and we’ve bought 20 youth tickets to a 
screening in Salisbury, on the Thursday night before Holy Week—so hopefully a beautiful way to 
prepare for the Triduum and Easter. Date: Thursday 10th April; Time: 19.45 (leave as a group from 
St Osmund’s church at 19.30) Cost: £12.50 per ticket. Film: 12A     Pax,  Father Joseph Columba.   
Secure your ticket(s), please email Catherine:catechist.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com 

PRAYERS: for Katie Reeve Tucker, Jo Murray, Caroline Dawney,  
Jo Richards, Pat Elwood, Gilly Hooper, Marlis Gardner, 
Anthony Creer, Alexandra Van Duivenbode.     
For those who care for the sick. For residents & staff at Albany 
House, The Hays, Clouds House.    For the people of Ukraine  
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THE FINAL We dare to Hope LENTEN DISCUSSION, quiet reflection and prayer is on 
3rd April Thursday at 6.40 p.m. Parish Room. Do join us for the last session. Starting 
promptly after 6 p.m. Mass on THURSDAY. Well worth it and it is heartily 
recommended. Booklet (£1) provided. 
 
This Sunday we have a 2nd collection for the Priests' Retirement Fund for our 
diocese.  This annual collection helps support our sick and retired priests.  It allows 
us to help retired priests living on their own with rental costs and utility bills; it goes 
towards care home fees where needed; and also enables us to help with medical 
costs. We currently pay out over £300,000 per year to support our sick and retired 
priests.  Your generosity is much appreciated, and we do hope that you are able to 
make a generous donation.   
 
LENT LUNCHES continue, Tisbury Three Churches together. Our turn to provide soup 
on Wednesday 2nd April at the Methodist Chapel. Do come 12 to 1.30ish.  
 
PALM SUNDAY 13th April: The annual procession starts outside St John’s, 10am on 
13th April (as Mass ends) finishing at the Methodist Church for refreshments.  
PLEASE JOIN IN 
 
29    SATURDAY   Weekday of Lent  NO CONFESSIONS (Curia Conference) 
            CLOCKS GO FORWARD TONIGHT 
30          FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT (Psalter 4) 
        9.00 a.m.        Sacred Heart: Parish Mass  
                                 (Mass Intention:  Candidates for the Sacraments) 
      10.30 a.m.       All Saints’ Wardour: Sung Mass   
                                  (Mass Intention: for the people of the Parish)  

                                                Diocesan Prayer League: Holy Rood, Swindon; St Peter, Swindon; 
                                                                                           Sacred Heart, Royal Wootton Bassett                                      

 31   MONDAY       Weekday of Lent 
    8.45 a.m.        Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer  followed by Rosary for Ukraine           

 1 APRIL   TUESDAY   Weekday of Lent 
         9.30 a.m.        All Saints’ Wardour   (Mass Intention: Mike Lennard RIP)  
         LENT PENITENTIAL 7pm Sacred Heart 
 2   WEDNESDAY  Weekday of Lent  
         8.45 a.m.         Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
 3   THURSDAY      Weekday of Lent                                                                                                             

     5 p.m              Sacred Heart:  Adoration followed by Benediction 
     6 p.m.             Sacred Heart:  Mass ( EP at 5.30) 
                               (Mass Intention: Nigel Knowles’ parents RIP  )     

 4   FRIDAY           Weekday of Lent   
          8.45 a.m.       Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
          9.30 a.m. Sacred Heart:  Stations of the Cross       
 5   SATURDAY     Weekday of Lent    CONFESSIONS today  
                                                          
Parish Office, green door near Trellis House. Office open on Monday, Thursday, Friday 10 - 12 Noon 
 
                                            


